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 Objection

Comments I have lived in Loxwood since 1986 and have walked regularly with my children and grandchildren in 
the woods around the proposed clay pit site. I would like to object to the application.  I feel these foot 
paths and woodland areas will be lost forever if the plan goes ahead. 
There is no demand for additional clay in the West Sussex area.   
The site is an unsuitable location for a waste site.  Waste sites would be better placed in built up areas 
or brownfield sites which have the road systems to support the number of HGV trucks. 
The site is over 1 KM from the access road all the surrounding paths and woodland would be affected 
the peace and character of the area would be lost for ever.   
Many trees and hedgerows will be lost at a time when trees are very important to coping with climate 
change and increased carbon emissions.  Animal and bird habitats will be lost. 
The increase in HGV traffic will impact on all the surrounding area roads which are very rural and not 
suitable for HGV traffic. There would be an impact on road safety in all the surrounding villages. 
The noise from the site will be heard in my own garden which backs on the field before the woods and 
there will be increase in dust and odours from the site. 
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